
N. 240513e

Monday 13.05.2024

Notice of Press Conference

On Friday 17 May 2024, at 12.00, a press conference will be held in the Holy See Press Office, Sala San Pio X,
Via dell’Ospedale 1, to present the new provisions of the Dicastery for the Doctrine of the Faith for discerning
between apparitions and other supernatural phenomena.

The speakers will be:

- His Eminence Cardinal Víctor Manuel Fernández, prefect of the Dicastery for the Doctrine of the Faith;

- Msgr. Armando Matteo, secretary for the Doctrinal Section of the Dicastery for the Doctrine of the Faith;

- Sr. Daniela Del Gaudio, S.F.I., director of the International Observatory for Marian apparitions and mystical
phenomena of the Pontifical International Marian Academy, lecturer in Mariology at the Pontifical
Athenaeum Regina Apostolorum and the San Bonaventura Faculty of Rome.

The press conference will be livestreamed in the original language on the Vatican News YouTube channel,
at https://www.youtube.com/c/VaticanNews.
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